
Floodplains by Design (FbD) is an 
ambitious public-private partnership 
working to reduce flood risks and restore 
habitat along Washington’s major rivers. 
In 2013, the Washington Legislature 
appropriated $33 million to allow the 
Department of Ecology to create the 
FbD grant program to fund integrated 
floodplain projects across the state. The 
nine projects supported by this initial 
funding have protected communities by 
restoring natural floodplain functions and 
upgrading critical infrastructure.  

Delivering Real Results

Jobs Supported. This funding supported 780 jobs, from construction workers to scientists and relocation 
specialists.

Flood Risk Reduced. Combined, these projects protect homes and buildings worth over $115M. On the Cedar 
River, 375 people were provided relocation services to move out of a vulnerable mobile home park, eliminating 
risk entirely.

Salmon Habitat Restored. The projects restored floodplain functions on a total of 3 miles of the Puyallup, 
Nooksack, Cedar and Snoqualmie rivers. 160 acres of floodplain have been reconnected to the river, with 
planning underway for 700 more.

Recreation Benefits. Local communities gained new or improved river access at 6 locations, along with 1.5 
miles of new riverside trails 
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